
 

 
 
 

 
 

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 
Process for Review and Design and Construction Standards of Culs-de-sac 

THIS ITEM WAS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

Administration Recommendation 

That the February 2, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report 
UFCSD00008, be received for information. 

History 

● At the February 2, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, Councillors B. Henderson 
and B. Esslinger referred the February 2, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic 
Development report UFCSD00008 to City Council without a Committee recommendation. 

● At the February 2, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the February 2, 2021, Urban 
Form and Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00008 was considered​. 

Attachment 

February 2, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report 
UFCSD00008 

Dealt with on February 2, 2021 | Urban Planning Committee Report 1 
 

                                    ​ 1 of 1 


